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A vote was held in November 2024, majority of oregon voters  voted against this bill.. 

they have spoken and don’t want this. No means NO! For once listen to what the 

voters want, stop with the pushing of your liberal narrative we don’t want it! The only 

reason to have this is to cheat in the elections, and not listen to the  will of the voters. 


